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          Friday 4th October 2024 

Dear families,  

 

Parent Consultations  

You can now book parent consultations for week commencing 21.10.24. These 

meetings will focus on how your child has settled into their new class and look at the 

progress they have made so far. Due to limited numbers of appointments only 1 

appointment is available per child. If you have any difficulties with this, please 

contact school.  

 

Harvest Festival 

Unfortunately, we have not been able to find a suitable replacement date for the 

Harvest Festival at church. Therefore, Father David will do a school service on 

Monday 7th October instead. Due to the size of our school hall, parents are unable 

to attend this session.  

However, we are still collecting food donations for the Well Project. If you can 

donate any dry foods (such as soup, pasta, cereals), toiletries (such as toilet roll, 

deodorant, shampoo) or useful drink items (such as tea, coffee, UHT milk) please 

bring items into school on Monday 7th October.  

 

Flu Nose Spray Reminder 

If you haven’t yet completed your child’s flu vaccinations (Reception to Year 2 children only, not nursery) 

you can scan the QR code or follow the link on the last page of the newsletter. Thank you.  

 

School Dinners 

 
Please see the menu above for this week’s options. Sandwich choices each week are ham or cheese and 

jacket potatoes are always available with a variety of toppings.  
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Lunchtime Supervisor Post 

A lunchtime supervisor post has become available to start after October half term.  

 

The hours are 11.45 – 1.00 Monday – Friday. If you would be interested in applying, please 

see Mrs Hendy in the office to take you through the application process.  

 

Stars of the Week 

Every week, two children from each class are nominated as Stars of the Week in recognition of their hard 

work, achievement and progress. Our stars of the week this week are: 

Tigers Blue Elora For trying super hard in her phonics lessons and with her letter 

formation! 

Tigers Red Khaleesi For working really hard and creating a super gingerbread man model 

Leopards Olivia B 

Kaiser 

For super effort in phonics every day 

For amazing listening skills and good contributions during class 

discussions 

Jaguars TJ 

Adaline 

For working hard when partitioning numbers up to 100 

For always trying her best! 

Panthers Albert 

Afina 

For his amazing effort in writing this week 

For joining in more during class activities 

 

Attendance 

Whole School Target: 96.50% 

Our Whole School attendance figure this week is: 96% 

 

Tigers Red 94% 

Tigers Blue 88% 

Leopards 100% 

Jaguars 97% 

Panthers 96% 

 

 

Miss Kilkenny 

Head of School 
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